NORTHBURN PRIMARY SCHOOL

Horton Drive, Cramlington, Northumberland NE23 3QS Tel: 01670 739111

Email: admin@northburn.northumberland.sch.uk www.northburn.northumberland.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Clare Scott



Dear Parents

Our after school extended provision opened in November. Unfortunately, whilst 107 families expressed an interest in using the facility, only 7 families have done so. Currently, the provision is not financially viable for us and it is likely that we will have to close it.



We will continue to take bookings up to and including **Friday the 1**st **February 2019**. The provision will then close, unless there is a significant increase in uptake.

Thank you to those who have given me feedback. I understand that, for some, the session ends too soon. Also, for others, it does not offer sufficient flexibility, as it is not open in the school holidays and whole sessions are paid for in advance.



Our school budget is very tight and it is essential that I am able to cover all costs, without there being any negative impact on the budget. To staff the school over the holidays would incur further additional costs.

Breakfast club continues to be well attended and will continue as usual.



If you have any further comments, please e-mail: admin@northburn.northumberland.sch.uk

Thank you for your support.

hos fint

Mrs Clare Scott Headteacher GAMES SILVER 20131/A



